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DUNHAM ANNOUNCES NEW OFFICE IN RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 

Dateline: July 25, 2025

MINNEAPOLIS – Dunham Associates announces the opening of a Raleigh, NC office. The new office is staffed and 
open for business immediately. 

“We see the vibrant Research Triangle is a location that fits perfectly with the experience and reputation Dunham 
has established over the past 65 years,” said Matt Jensen, President and CEO of Dunham Associates. “We have 
identified our office leader, Joshua Anderson, who is well-established in this region. He shares our firm’s dedication 
to client service and our commitment to delivering quality work.”

Darin May, Executive Vice President, added, “There are a lot of similarities between the Raleigh-Durham-Chapel Hill 
region and the current markets we serve, and we are excited about the opportunities and partnerships we will be 
able to build in this region.” 

For more information about our new Raleigh office, please contact us at 612-465-7611.

About Dunham Associates, Inc.: Founded in 1960, Dunham Associates, Inc. is a mechanical and electrical consulting 
engineering firm headquartered in Minneapolis, Minnesota. Dunham’s mission is to be the preferred partner of our 
clients by delivering high-quality engineering and exceptional client service. The company’s 140 employees serve 
clients across the United States and Canada in the commercial, education, healthcare, mission critical, retail, and 
science & technology markets. For more information, visit www.dunhameng.com.
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